
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

May 23, 2025 

 

 

The Honorable Tom Cole    The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 

Chairman      Ranking Member 

Committee on Appropriations    Committee on Appropriations 

U.S. House of Representatives   U.S. House of Representatives 

Washington, D.C. 20515    Washington, D.C. 20515 

 

 

Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro, 

 

I am requesting funding for Bristol Township (Haines Bridge) in Fiscal Year 2026. The entity 

to receive funding for this project is Bristol Township, located at 2501 Bath Road, Bristol, PA, 

19007.  

 

The funding would be used for the construction of a bridge and the extension of Haines Road 

to cross over an existing railway corridor (which runs approximately parallel to Bristol 

Pike/Route 13) and North Radcliff Street. The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds 

because it will improve public safety, boost economic development, and provide greater 

access to the Township’s citizens.  

 

The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized by 42 

U.S.C. 5305(a)(2). 

 

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate 

family. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

Brian K. Fitzpatrick 

Member of Congress 


